29.09.2020 Forest School Kit List

All EYFS children will be taking part in Forest Schools on a Monday after-
noon, starting from Monday 5th October. To ensure that they are happy
and comfortable, it is important that the children are dressed appropriately.
Appropriate kit is listed below.

. Wellies (which should already be in school)
0 Thick socks

. Shoes for wearing in school that your child can fasten themselves (no
laces)

. Waterproof puddle suit (which should already be in school)
o Hat and gloves if cold, sun hat and sun cream if hot

. Lots of layers of clothing which you don’t mind getting muddy (long
sleeves and trousers all year round to avoid scratches/stings etc)

We believe there is no such thing as bad weather, just bad clothes and we will
be going out, regardless of weather conditions with the exception of gale
force winds. So let’s get ready to learn in the woods and have fun!

Thank you,

Mrs Stone, Miss Dakin, Miss Barton and Miss Adams
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